
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Disciplinary Notice

NOTICE to Respondent – ROBERT L. FILAURO

TAKE NOTICE that a formal ethics complaint has been filed against you.   A copy may be obtained by contacting:

John McGill, III, Assistant Ethics Counsel
Office of Attorney Ethics
P.O. Box 963
Trenton, New Jersey   08625
Telephone No. (609) 530-4008

You must contact ethics counsel immediately to secure a copy of the complaint.  Your Answer must be filed within
twenty-one (21) days after the date of publication of this notice.  If you fail to answer, pursuant to R. 1:20-4, your failure
will be deemed an admission of the complaint.  No further hearing shall be held and the matter will be certified directly to
the Disciplinary Review Board for imposition of sanction.

Charles Centinaro, Director
Office of Attorney Ethics

Dated:  October 7, 2009
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